
INFORMATION NOTE 

Update on LCC Cost Sharing Agreement and Lancashire Waste Review 

 

Further to the information update provided in May, the general consensus across Lancashire 

Chief Executives is that it would be preferable to wait for the outcomes of the LCC soft 

market testing exercise, before making a final decision on any further detailed modelling, 

once there is an understanding of future processing and disposal facilities. 

The work of the Lancashire Waste Review has now come to a close and there will be no 

further updates provided to the Committee unless additional modelling takes place at a 

future date. 

Attached document: 

LANCASHIRE  WASTE  EFFICIENCY  REVIEW – CEO Comments 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION: 

Kathy Winstanley, Head of Health and Environment, kathyw@fylde.gov.uk, 01253 658634. 
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